
2/3/2022 

From: Nadia Withers, 63 Jennings St., Matraville 2036.  
Re UNSW STAFF SOCIAL CLUB 

Dear Members, 

This is to advise you that a cheque for the amount of $2485 (representing the remaining balance of the UNSW Staff Social 
Club bank account ) was handed over to Caron Chodos, President of the Children’s Cancer Institute Ladies Committee on 
Saturday 26th of Feb 2022.  

Shirley Webster and myself represented the UNSW Staff Social Club .  Caron and on behalf of her Committee thanked the 
Social Club for the donation as the Children’s Cancer Institute is experiencing difficult times to raise funds due to Covid.  The 
donation will be spent on much needed equipment.  

I would like to thank Annette Kasses for arranging the meeting and would like to thank all present and past members of the 
UNSW Staff Social Club for their support.  

 I do believe that the UNSW Staff Social club is finishing its activities on a high note by supporting such a worthy cause.  

 

 

 

 

  

Kind regards . 

Nadia Withers 

 

 


